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18 September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As some of you will be aware that we have been a Co-Operative Trust School since September 
2018.  The Trust is called Thanet Endeavour Learning Trust (TELT) and includes Garlinge Primary 
School and Nursery, Bromstone Primary School and St Mildred’s Primary Infant School in 
Broadstairs.  Although the Trust has been in place for a little while we are now in a position to hold 
an official launch. 
 
This will take place on Friday 27th September and will involve all the children and staff from all 
three schools in a range of different events and activities.  These will include:- 
 

• A joint choir event with the children singing as one choir in all three schools. 

• A sports event at Garlinge 

• A joint visit to the Forest School at Quex and to a local beach for Coastal School for a small 

number of Year 2 children. 

• All children to be involved in a creative Art Day using natural resources based on the work of 

the artist Andy Goldsworthy. 

• All children will receive a commemorative pencil and sticker with the TELT logo. 

We look forward to a fantastic co-operative day working together with our partnership schools. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr J Williams 
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 


